
February 2023 

  1 

 

 

 

From the Mayor’s Desk 
Dear Marseilles Residents, 

2023 is starting out to be a good year. On February 3rd I was notified of the 

following: “The Illinois Department of Transportation is please to inform 

you that your project has been selected for fiscal year 2024 Track Access 

Route Program (TARP) funding”. The project will be repaving Commercial 

Street from Sycamore to Main Streets.  

 

The Marseilles ESDA Is looking to host a Tornado Awareness Program at 

the Marseilles Fire Department on Saturday April 29th.  From 8am to 5pm. 

If anyone is interested in attending or wishes to join the Marseilles ESDA 

please contact Director Nate Schaefer or leave you name and phone 

number at city hall;  You can also email me as well at 

marseillesmayor@mtco.com.  

 

The I-80 water and sewer extension is totally done. Gasvoda is working this 

week getting the water pressure pump and sewage lift station 

programmed.  One person is already connected, and another is in the 

process.  

I would ask residents to consider donating to the Marseilles Nursing 

Service, one of its kind in the state that is always there to help our 

residents free of charge.  Donations can be sent to the Nursing Service, 

dropped off at OSB Bank or city hall. 

Mayor Jim Hollenbeck 

Positive Results 

 
Marseilles Rotary  

Members are conducting 
their annual fund drive 
for the Marseilles 
Nursing Service. 
Donations may be left at 
City Hall or mailed to the 
Marseilles Nursing 
Service 227 Main Street 
Marseilles, IL. 61341 
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